CORPORACION MEDCOM

May 11th, 2012

Mr. George Kell
Executive Director
United Nations Global Compact
Two United Nations Plaza
— New York, NY 10017

Dear Mr. Kell:

. We hereby would like to request an extension in the submission of our Communication on
= Progress Report for ninety (90) days.
T g p y (90) day

RPC This request is presented to you, due to a restructuration in the composition of the Corporate
Affairs Department of our corporation which is responsible for the production and submission of
the report and all of the projects there mentioned.

If you would be so kind, please let us know if this letter is in accordance with your “Grace Letter”
= requirements.

Should you have further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to get
in contact with us.

Respectfully,

Estela Villa-Redl de Barroso
Gerente Senior de Asuntos Corporativos
CORPORACION MEDCOM PANAMA, S.A.
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